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Please with respect consider the medical patients who use this medicine to better 
themselves daily. These folks sick with terminal and non terminal illnesses should not
be taxed and regulated to the point they are unable to afford to treat themselves. These
bills are a direct initiative derived from greed and driven by recreational influences. 
The state has clearly struggled with managing the Recreational guidelines set in place 
so perhaps they should fully understand and operate within guidelines of previous 
initiatives before launching a handful of more regulations aimed to tax the sick.
Again please with respect understand we are not growing Recreational cannabis we 
are  medical marijuana.


